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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 

The Honorable President & 

Members of the Baltimore City Council 

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

409 City Hall 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

NatawnaB.Austin@baltimorecity.gov  

 

Re: City Council Bill 21-0101 – Corrective Bill 2021 

 

Dear Council President and City Council Members:  

 

You have requested that the Minority and Women’s Business Opportunity Office 

(MWBOO) review City Council Bill 21-0101 Corrective Bill 2021.  This Bill serves the purpose 

of correcting various errors and omissions in the City Code; specifically, inconsistent, 

superfluous, vague, ungrammatical, mis-numbered, and other unclear language.   

 

MWBOO has had the opportunity to review the bill.  The bill corrects numerous Code 

provisions that required further clarification.  It is of paramount importance that the Code 

continues to be examined and revised to ensure it is clear and not susceptible to legal challenges.  

MWBOO fully supports the passage of Council Bill 21-0101.  

 

 

Regards, 

   
Christopher R. Lundy, Esq. 

Chief, Minority & Women’s Business 

Opportunity Office 

100 N. Holliday Street 

Suite 101, City Hall 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

christopher.lundy@baltimorecity.gov 

Office: (443) 984-9998 

       https://law.baltimorecity.gov/mwboo 

       https://cityofbaltimore    

       habcdisparitystudy.com 
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CC: 

 

Nina Themelis 

Deputy Dir. Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

Nina.Themelis@baltimorecity.gov  

 

Elena DiPietro 

Chief Opinions, Advice, and Legislation 

Elena.DiPietro@baltimorecity.gov  

 

Solicitor Jim Shea 

James.Shea@baltimorecity.gov  
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